
from: <redacted> @townofclay.org>
to: Thomas Parisi <thomas241@gmail.com>
date: Wed, Mar 14, 2018 at 5:52 PM
subject: Re: Work session
mailed-by: townofclay.org

Mr. Parisi,

The work session originally for the 24th has been postponed and I have not been given the new time 
and date as of yet.

To answer your question, a work session is for public viewing with no input or comment. Those 
opportunities are always afforded during the Public hearings. Typically within a work session there are 
many issues in which the Supervisor goes through. 

from: Thomas Parisi <thomas241@gmail.com>
to: <redacted>@townofclay.org>
date: Wed, Mar 7, 2018 at 8:42 AM
subject: Re: Work session
mailed-by: gmail.com

Councilor <redacted>,

Thank you very much for your email.  Just to confirm, the meeting is Saturday 24 MAR 2018 at 
0930am and open to the public for viewing, correct?

I assume this is not however a forum for public comment so I do not need to be prepared to speak.  Is 
that also correct?

Thank you again. 

Tom

from: <redacted>@townofclay.org>
to: thomas241@gmail.com
date: Tue, Mar 6, 2018 at 1:14 PM
subject: Work session
mailed-by: townofclay.org

Mr. Parisi,

The work session mentioned last evening is scheduled for March 24th 9:30-12:00

<redacted>, Councilor
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